
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Closure Notice 
 

March 15, 2017 
 

 

 
 

Location: Parking area at the intersection of Highway 22X and 37 Street S.W. 
 
Closure Date: April 2, 2017 
 
Reason: Construction for the Southwest Calgary Ring Road 
 
Any vehicles left in the parking area after April 2 will be towed at the owner’s expense.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
KGL would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation during this period of 
construction. 

 
 

If you have any questions or would like SWCRR updates, please contact our 
24/7 phone: 403-212-0565 

 
 

 
info@SWCRRproject.com 
www.SWCRRproject.com 
 
 
 


